
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Facilities Advisory Committee Meeting Recommendations 
 

The Facilities Advisory Committee (FAC) of the Board of Education of District 97 will meet on 
Monday October 19, 2020 Via Zoom 

At 7:00 p.m.  
The FAC Committee met on Monday October 19, 2020. Chairmen Paul May is resigning. Another member has 
agreed to stay for the remainder of this calendar year. FAC will seek to recruit new members. 
 
Recommendation: 
 

1) FAC unamimously recommended that Bulley & Andrews split the bidding for Summer 2021 into two 
packages. The first would be for the entirety of the work at all buildings. The second would be to bid 
Beye seperatly from the other schools, and to bid the remaining schools togther. FAC believes this 
might find cost savings.  
 

FAC also agreed to form a work group to re-evaluate the current Capital Plan’s post referdum dollars projects.  
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